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8. 
Mr S Simmons to ask the Minister of Water Affairs and Forestry:

Whether precautionary water restrictions will be imposed in drought-stricken areas; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details?
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REPLY:

The Department of Water Affairs and Forestry continually reviews water availability in drought-stricken areas of our country to ensure that water restrictions are imposed where required.  Some municipalities have requested their users to voluntary use less water and in other areas it was necessary to impose formal restrictions.

This situation is constantly monitored and will next be revised in September 2004, especially in the agricultural sector.  

Restrictions have already been imposed in severely drought-stricken provinces like Limpopo, Eastern Cape, Free State, Mpumalanga, Northern Cape and certain parts of Gauteng.  Possible future restrictions could be considered in certain parts of the Western Cape during September 2004 depending on the rainfall patterns in August.

